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To House Judiciary Committee 
 
I am writing to express support for H7307 to protect sex workers and survivors of trafficking from 
arrest when they report violent crimes.  This is important legislation for preventing violent crimes and 
for protecting public safety.   Opposition to H7165 is based on its limitations.   
 
H7307  is inclusion of all sex workers, sex trafficking survivors, and clients enabling them to report 
violence without being charged with prostitution or massaging without a license.  
 
Thank you for considering this comment in support of H7307. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Catherine Gorman 
28 Roberta Ave. 
Pawtucket, RI 02860 
 
 
 


